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Mr. Kermit Geary 
Talnutport, Pa. 

Dear Kermit, 

ALLEN EMBURY 
Vice-Pres. 6 Gen. Mgr 

9. crst in news- music -sports 

Febrruaay 25, 1954 
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CEDAR RAPIDS, IOWA 

We thank you for your most informative and complete report 
of reception of our special DX program on the morning of February 
15th 1954. Your report was one of the best (if not the best) we 
received on this program. We received over 50 cards and letters 
an this broadcast - coming from coast -to -coast. 

It is a pleasure to verify your correct report of reception 
of station KPIG at the time mentioned above. KPIG was operating 
with a power of 250 watts on a frequency of 1450 kilocycles. Our 
transmitter is a Collins 300G. 

Al Morris the chief engineer here at KPIG was very pleased 
with the results of the DX broadcast. Again our thanks, and 
may we hear from you again on some future DX program. 

Very truly.yours, 

Bob Gorsuch - NR.0-NNEC 
DX Announcer 
Station KPIG. 


